
From: R C <rpcpublic@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, May 08, 2023 8:18 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Support for SouthTown multi-family project 
 
 
Hi!  
 
I wanted to send a letter of support for the proposed SouthTown multi-family project. 
 
It will be an amazing way to activate that space and also the surrounding area. As someone who has 
been in this community since 1994 and also has a business in town, the more housing options the better 
our economic growth potential for attracting workers and folks who will live and spend money in our 
area. 
 
Thanks! 
-Rich Chang 
CEO NewFoundry 
c:734-276-1528 
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